[bookmark: _GoBack]From: John Taylor 
Sent: 22 October 2018 10:51
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 18/01501/F

Dear Mr Neville

I am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to the above planning application for the Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop.
I have supported the local community in it's endeavours to keep the Inn as an asset to local village life., and will continue to do so.
At what stage does a refusal to these applicants become binding? For more than ten years they have flaunted the planning application system for their own ends, and at untold cost to the CDC.
Their behaviour is vexatious and must be put a stop to.
Would you please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail

Yours

John Taylor

Blenheim Farm
Shutford
 Banbury
OX15 6HD
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